
 

 

St Helens Council 
Places Directorate  
St Helens Council 
Town Hall 
Corporation Street 
St Helens  
WA10 1HP 
 
17th July 2024 

 
 
Dear Resident/Business Owner      
 
NOTIFICATION OF ROAD CLOSURE – PARKSIDE LINK ROAD: M6 JUNCTION 22 
 
St Helens Borough Council, with working alongside various parties, are contacting you regarding 
forthcoming road closures. To safely complete highway improvements work at M6 J22, the M6 
J22 gyratory will be closed from 22nd July for 7 nights, with associated diversion routes signed. 
These roads will be closed, from 21:00 to 06:00. 
 
For your awareness these works are being programmed in with closures on the M6 Smart 
Motorway works, to reduce the disruption to the network. Traffic management proposed by the 
Smart Motorway Scheme can be viewed at: https://nationalhighways.co.uk/travel-
updates/road-closure-report/ 
 
Please note that these dates are subject to change and in the event of this, further 
communications will be issued accordingly. To view more information about these works please 
visit our website: www.sthelens.gov.uk/PLR   
 
If you have any queries regarding these works or would like to join our mailing list please contact 
highway-improvements@sthelens.gov.uk  or 01744 676789 quoting reference: Parkside Junction 
Mitigation.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
St Helens Council 

     
     


